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Greetings from Indiana,



Several churches were expecting to see my father during this month, but he was unable to be 
there because he was called out of the United States to be in Mexico to sign some papers for his 
immigration status. Dad asked me to fill in his schedule, and I appreciate these churches for being 
so understanding and allowing me to cover for him. These churches were very loving toward me 
and have a great burden for missions. They are full of God fearing men and women who have 
been a blessing to many missionaries around the world. I thank God for them.


By the way, after more than 35 years in Mexico, dad finally  received his Mexican green card! He 
is now a legal resident of Mexico, this will help  him not only in border crossing, but also in other 
documentation in the future.  

God touched the hearts of several people this month and gave me the opportunity  to be in Mexico 
for one week so my wife and I could be together. This was a wonderful blessing, since it had been 
9 weeks since we had seen each other. On my arrival my wife informed me that her thesis was 
accepted by the university and she will be joining me in the month of January. We were happy to 
get this news because she has been working hard to obtain her degree all year, and she is now 
one step closer in getting it. 


During my visit in Guadalajara I met the new students of the Bible Institute. We have 2 married 
couples with their babies, a single young man called Pancho, as well as his brother Nacho, who is 
in his last year of schooling. Please pray for these students as they study to be more effective 
servants of God.


Please pray for me during this time of deputation, and pray that it will go quickly since there is 
much work to be done in Mexico.

In His Service,
Jerry Shaw Jr.


